

Dear School Families

School Safety Zone

It is useful to have regular reminders about parking outside of school, particularly as we have noticed cars parking into the school safety zone which runs adjacent to the school field (the yellow zig zag area). This zone is intended to protect families and children walking to school to provide visible areas of safe crossing, separate from the run of parked vehicles. Please accept this polite reminder to follow the signs for road users as shown in the photograph:

> No Stopping (this includes parking) Monday – Friday 8am until 9.15am 3pm until 4pm

In addition, please be mindful of careful parking in the lay-by near school and in areas around property drive-ways and private roads. Many thanks for your support and being respectful of our place within Eagle community.



Knowledge Organisers

We've slowly been sending lots of information and things to do as we return to the start of a new school year. We are well and truly into the groove now and attach our last bundle, our knowledge organisers for each class. They give you a small insight into some of the elements that we will cover over the term to supplement the previous Curriculum Newsletters and the weekly Dojo lesson headlines to help piece together our learning journey.

Parent Guide to Online Safety

Online safety is when young people know who they can tell if they feel upset by something that has happened online. Skips Safety Net have provided a number of parent guides to online safety to help keep children safe online at https://safetynet.skipseducational.org/



School Photographer

Just to let you know that the school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 17th October 2023. If you would like a sibling to be in the photograph who does not attend our school or pre-school on the day, please arrive at 8.30am and these will be taken before school. Please note that we will ensure that sibling pictures are taken within the main school.

Our 'highlights' of the week ...

Little Eagles – Loved sharing pictures of pets with each other, "my kitty cat baby," Grace said excitedly.

- Class 1 Alayah liked looking at the pretty oil lamp from the olden days.
- Class 2 Ernie had a great time making a moving picture of a hot air balloon using a sliding mechanism.
- Class 3 Daisy enjoyed watercolour painting learning about different ways to use the paint.
- Class 4 Mia enjoyed comparing the UK and Mexico in our project work.

Best wishes, Hayley Adams











Eagle CP School, Scarle Lane, Eagle, Lincoln LN6 9EJ T: 01522 868354 F: 01522 868354 E: enquiries@eagle.lincs.sch.uk